







WOULD YOU LIKE TO HOST A SHINSHIN?
 

We are looking for families to host Eliya for 4 months.
Eliya will spend the year in the Bay Area starting August 2022 through August 2023.



Who is Eliya? 

Eliya is coming to Yavneh Day School from August 2022 to August 2023, She is an 18 years old
high school graduate who will be part of our community in 

the Bay Area, 
What will she do? 

Eliya will teach about Israel, interact with students, create connections and provide
memories that will last a lifetime. Eliya will give our community the opportunity to get to

know a young Israeli and create a personal connection with her.
What is the Host family's time commitment?

During her time in Yavneh Day School, Eliya will be living with host families from the
community preferably for 4 months at a time for the period beginning August 2022.

An option for a shorter period of time is also available.



















What do you need in order to host Eliya?
* Provide a separate bedroom for Eliya

* Meals for the day
* Host her as a part of your family 

* open up your



Intrested? have questions?
Contact - Liat Shapira - Shinshinim coordinator with The Jewish

 Agency for Israel 669-246-2208










